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Dear Sir / Madam
As part of the Leeds Site allocations plan public consultation process,I would like to formally object
to the proposed development at the following sites ,

HG2-41(4240) fields South of the A65 from Horsforth roundabout to Rawdon crematorium (including
the strawberry fields)

HG2-42(1016)fields at Broadway and calverley lane, Horsforth.

HG2-43(5009) conservation area at Park Lane College Campus,Horsforth

HG2-12(4254) fields at Woodlands Drive.

Development in Horsforth must be stopped in order to save our green belt
The proposed development sites are not consistent with national policies with regard to Green belt,
I am concerned about  our wildlife and conservation in these areas if these houses are built  .
we should be safeguarding our environment for future generations not destroying it.
Soon there will be nowhere to walk from our homes where we can see trees and fields .

   I am also very concerned about the increase in traffic that the proposed developments will create
,the A65 is already dangerously busy with bottlenecks and congestion causing problems. An increase
in the volume of traffic caused by further development can only increase the health problem caused
by pollution which is already problem in Leeds.

The Council must be aware that there are insufficient services to support such developments and a
massive increase in the population in and around Horsforth.

Please keep me informed of the plans and the potential outcome of the review as I would like to
retain my right to attend and speak.

Yours Sincerely

Geraldine Pickering

86 Victoria Gardens
Horsforth
LS18 4PH'

Sent from my iPadu




